
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 10, 2009 
 
Dr. James Proodian 
Natural Healthcare Center 
10 West End Court 
Long Branch, NJ 07740 
 
Dear Dr. Proodian: 
 
Thank you so much for presenting your health seminar at our company kick-off meeting 
last week.  You did a fantastic job and we received lots of positive feedback from our 
130 employees!  As a follow-up, I would like to schedule you to come into the Freehold 
office in about a month to do a lunchtime seminar on Women’s Health.  I will be 
including all of the women in the company.  Please let me know your availability. 
 
Thanks again!  I’ll speak to you soon. 

Regards, 

Darlene Rasmussen 
Human Resources Manager 
 


